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Ed Mazer

From: Ed Mazer, Communications Committee <Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 11:46 AM

To: Edward & Charlene Mazer

Subject: Roadwork in Rosedale - Fixing the depression by the manhole near the Club

 

 

  

 

Upcoming Roadwork in Rosedale  
Fixing the Depression by the Manhole near the Club 

 

 

 

 

  

On 3/18 Manatee County public works patched a sanitary sewer line leak near 
the manhole cover on 87th St E just South of the speed bumps.  
  

They are scheduled to repair the depression in the roadbed (that was due to 
the leak) by applying fresh asphalt on either Thursday 3/20 or Friday 3/21. 
Please avoid thus area, if possible, and use caution where workers are 
present.   
  

Note also that the county has subcontracted to have several other manholes 
and sewer lines in Rosedale cleaned and spray coated inside to eliminate 
leaks. This process started last week and is expected to continue over the next 
several weeks.     
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View this email in your browser  
You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Rosedale Communications Committee. Please 
reconfirm your interest in receiving emails from us. If you do not wish to receive any more emails, you can 
unsubscribe here.  
 

This message was sent to Ed@Themazers.Com by Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com  
4914 96th St E, Bradenton, FL, 34211  

 

  

   

 

  


